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October 1, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Gerald Pratt, P.G. 
Environmental Engineer 
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 
Division of Environmental Remediation, Remedial Bureau C, Section A 
625 Broadway, 11th Floor 
Albany, NY 12233-7014 
 
Subject: Second Quarter 2020 Groundwater Monitoring Report 
 Patchogue Former MGP Site 
 Patchogue, Suffolk County, New York 
 Site No. 1-52-182 
 
Dear Mr. Pratt: 
 
This letter serves to transmit one hard copy and one CD containing an electronic copy of the 
Second Quarter 2020 Groundwater Monitoring Report for the Patchogue Former Manufactured 
Gas Plant (MGP) located in Patchogue, Suffolk County, New York (Site No. 1-52-182).  Of note, 
this report presents the results and findings associated with the second groundwater monitoring 
event following implementation of the site remedy. 
 
If you should have any questions, comments or require any additional information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me (516-545-2586). 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  for 
Sarah Aldridge 
Project Manager, Site Investigation and Remediation 
 
cc: Jacquelyn Nealon, NYSDOH (1 hard copy and electronic copy on CD) 
  Amy Juchatz, SCDHS (1 hard copy and electronic copy on CD) 
  Ralph Milito, SCDHS (electronic copy on CD) 
 

Sarah Aldridge 
Project Manager 
Site Investigation and Remediation 




